June 30, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

| had Dave Gonzales, of Decorative Crete-Worx, apply an epoxy coating on our garage floor. Originally,
the floor had been painted by a previous homeowner. While other concrete contractors suggested
messy power washing floor preparation, | was very impressed with Dave’s recommendation of grinding
off the old paint to ensure maximum adhesion of the epoxy coating.

We chose a tan colored epoxy, but it dried splotchy (by no fault of Dave’s, we believe the epoxy was
mixed incorrectly by the epoxy supplier). Dave was very responsive and suggested we recover it with
grey, since he had never had any application problems with the grey color. He came out, re-sanded the
floor to ensure the coating adhered, and applied two coats of grey epoxy. Dave had to work twice as
hard on our garage floor to make it right. In my opinion, he is someone you can trust to do the job right.
| think Dave has a lot of experience with finishing concrete and has the knowledge to do a great job. |
highly recommend Dave Gonzales for all your concrete finishing. Our garage floor looks fabulous and
we are so pleased with how it turned out.

Sincerely,

Ronda O’Keefe



